
Feasibility Study Update: Feedback  
 
 
We have shared information about a possible building project feasibility study in a series of recent 
weekend bulletin articles, the October edition of the Saint Gabriel Messenger newsletter was dedicated to 
the topic and the homily during weekend masses on October 17

th
 and 18

th
 were about it.  We hope that 

information has been helpful.  If you have any questions, please contact a member of the Building Project 
Feasibility Study Steering Committee.  You can reach us by emailing stgabrielfeasibility@gmail.com or by 
calling any member of the committee. Stay tuned to the bulletin, parish website and upcoming issues of 
the Messenger for more information.  
 
Fr. Tim: 262-628-1141 
John Borgen: 262-442-7157 
Kevin Brehm: 262-628-3211 
Julie Buska.:  262-628-1147 
Bill Collins: 262-628-4278 
Doug Mikolainis: 262 628 0340 
Nic Novaczyk: 262-339-5858 
Sharon Shulse.: 262-628-1862 
George Wiciak: 262-649-6797 
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